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Child rights group calls for sex education for young children 

The director of Against Child Abuse, Jessica Ho, says teachers in Hong Kong are 

overloaded with work and are not well-trained on sex education. She says if they were, 

the teachers of the five-year-old girl whose father was jailed for 21 years for 

repeatedly raping her, might have picked up behavioral signs that she was distressed. 

Ho tells Annemarie Evans that sex education should start in kindergartens and 

primary schools.  
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